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	Metro Art featured in UCLA Magazine
Metro’s art program and several of the artworks in our system are featured in this month’s UCLA Magazine. The article which includes images of artworks as well as photographs, interviews and videos of UCLA artists who have participated in the program, proclaims that Metro offers “some of the best viewing of public art.” To read the full story, please click here.

Work on Three Crenshaw/LAX Underground Stations Will Begin in November
The Crenshaw/LAX light rail project currently under construction will have three underground stations: Crenshaw/Exposition, Crenshaw/MLK and Crenshaw/Vernon. Excavation and decking for the stations is set to begin the first week of November beginning with the Crenshaw/Exposition Station. Construction of the three stations and the 1.9-mile twin tunnels will take four years. Construction notices and road closures for the Crenshaw/LAX project will continue to be posted as scheduled. For the complete story as posted in The Source, please click here.
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